
 

 

 

ALPINE PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF DECISION 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 6, 2024, the Borough of Alpine Planning Board 
approved and adopted the 2024 Land Use Plan Element Amendment dated May 23, 2024, 

prepared by Joseph H. Burgis, P.P., AICP of Burgis Associates. The resolution memorializing 
this approval was adopted on June 6, 2024, and is on file and available for inspection at 
the office of the Planning Board Secretary, Municipal Building, 100 Church Street, Alpine, 
NJ during normal business hours. 
 
 
Marti Francis 
Planning Board Secretary 
 
Distribution:  Bergen Record (for publication) 
 


